421-B South Bright Leaf Blvd. Smithfield, NC 27577
(919) 934-0961

June 29, 2020

Re: Footing outside Middle Third
325 Southern Place
Lillington, NC

To: Harnett County Inspections

On June 24, 2020 I made an onsite visit to 325 Southern Place located in Lillingtén, North
Carolina. The purpose of this visit was to inspect the pier foundation footings in which the
resultants were outside the middle third of the footing.

It is a good practice, in general to have the resultant located within the middle third. However in a
foundation on a very incompressible soil or a low loading such as in this case, the resultant can be
allowed to fall outside the middle third.

I will certify that the resultant loading will not induce over turning or excessive settlement on
sections of the footing. If I can be of any more assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,

Wayne R. Dashield, PE
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